
Statement of Recommitment 

By signing this statement the Commonwealth Government, Northern Territory Government and Barkly 

Regional Council reaffirm their commitment to the Barkly Regional Deal. 

Through this recommitment, all levels of Government agree to continue our partnership. We commit to: 

 working together and with the local community

 continue engaging with and seeking input from the local community, business leaders, youth and

investors, and

 supporting local Aboriginal leadership.

We acknowledge the work ahead of us and recognise the importance of community involvement and 

participation. 

We acknowledge the importance of traditional owners, their enduring connection to country, and their 

aspirations for the future and for future generations. 

Since the Deal was signed in April 2019 the local community has much to be proud of. We acknowledge all the 

community has achieved since then and achievements yet to be realised. 

23 April 2021 

Signed for and on behalf of the 

Commonwealth of Australia by: 

The Hon Nola Marino MP 

Assistant Minister for Regional 

Development and Territories 

Signed for and on behalf of the 

Northern Territory Government by: 

The Hon Selena Uibo 

Attorney-General and Minister for 

Justice 

Minister for Treaty and Local 

Decision Making 

Minister for Aboriginal Affairs 

Minister for Parks and Rangers 

Signed for and on behalf of the 

Barkly Regional Council by: 

Cr Ronald Plummer 

Deputy Mayor, Barkly Regional 

Council 


